
Notice	of	Recall	–	Washington	State	
	

The	ISSC	has	been	notified	that	the	following	states/countries	received	
product	associated	with	the	recall	which	was	initiated	on	January	10,	2020.			
	

Nevada	
Hawaii	
Colorado	
California	
Missouri	
Montana	
Wyoming	
Illinois	
Florida	
Tennessee	
Oregon	
Japan	
Thailand	

	

	

 


